
America’s Boating ClubTM
 

Pamlico Sail & Power Squadron 
Students at Northeast Elementary School in Pinetown, NC received their awards from their 

participation in the 2019 America's Boating ClubTM Youth Poster Contest organized by the local 

Pamlico Sail & Power Squadron. The purpose of the contest is to encourage children to think 

about boating safety when enjoying all boating activities. Those activities could be power 

boating, sail, paddling, personal watercraft, etc.  They were asked to design a poster that would 

illustrate the following theme and 314 children participated in the contest. 

“America’s Boating Club Saves Lives” 
 

Winning student posters advance to a District Contest among North Carolina Squadrons and 

winners there have an opportunity to go on to a judging at a National level. A very special thank 

you to Kathy Brinn, Northeast Elementary Art Teacher, for her willingness to participate in this 

and educating her students in the awareness of safe boating habits. 

 

Congratulations to the winning students pictured from left to right in the front row are 

Kiley Jackson (1st place age 9-11): Eli Paul (2nd place age 9-11), Alaina Bowen (3rd place age 6-

8) and Riley Singleton (2nd place 6-8), In the back row are Kya Credle (3rd place 9-11), 

Donquane McCloud, (2nd place 12-14); Brayden Cutler (3rd place 12-14) and Cody Foster (1st 

place 12-14). Kimberly Soberano-Medina (1st place 6-8) was not available. Also pictured are 

Kathy Brinn, Northeast Elementary Art Teacher at the far left and Kay Graham, Commander of 

the Pamlico Sail & Power Squadron.     

 

  
 


